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maldrich@northglenn.org

Cine en al Parque, Minions, July 14

Free movie, “Minions” shown with Spanish subtitles

(Northglenn, CO) Meet Stuart, Kevin, and Bob and watch “Minions” with Spanish
subtitles. This summer in Northglenn, the community can enjoy “Cine en el Parque,” or
Movies at the Park. The date is July 14™ at the E.B. Rains Jr. Memorial Park. Northglenn
neighbors will have the opportunity to enjoy, at no cost, “Minions,” and free popcorn!
Activities start at 7pm, bring chairs and blankets to sit on the grass and enjoy the music,
games and prizes. Food trucks will be available. The movie begins at dusk.

Movies at the Park is offered by El Comercio de Colorado Newspaper, a bilingual
newspaper, with the purpose of encouraging families to spend time outdoors with friends
and neighbors and it includes a series of presentations throughout the Denver Metro
Area. The Northglenn community is invited to be part of this event. For more
information about all the movies that will be presented this summer, places and dates,
please visit elcomerciocolorado.com/cineparque
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For more information about the city’s services and offerings, visit www.northglenn.org

and follow us on Twitter and Facebook.
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